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October 19, 2024 
 

Gilchrist Park Closure Due to Hurricane Debris 
Punta Gorda, FL – The City of Punta Gorda wishes to inform residents that Gilchrist Park is currently 
closed due to hazardous conditions caused by hurricane debris including boats. This includes pavilions, 
gazebos, sports courts, the Harborwalk and Kiddie Land. The safety of our community is our top 
priority, and we ask that all residents adhere to the closure. 
 
Closure Details: 
 
Location: Gilchrist Park 
Reason for Closure: Presence of debris making the park unsafe for public access. 
We remind residents not to go past the fencing or police tape surrounding the park. These measures are 
in place to protect everyone from potential hazards. 
 
Updates regarding the reopening of Gilchrist Park will be communicated as more information becomes 
available. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 


